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Cricket 
 
The cricket season is now in winter recess. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can be 
viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
Anyone interested in playing regular cricket is asked to contact the cricket section via 
the details on the website. 
 
 
Football 
Last Saturday the side lost against Minster FC in the Kent League. The side are 
currently mid-table but with a number of games in hand as this 22/23 season is under 
way. 
 
The next home game will be this Saturday (15th) at 2.45 against Fleetdown United. 
 
The Under 8’s side beat Milton & Fulston football club 3-0 in their last match. 
 
Full details of the coming season senior matches, once scheduled will be found on the 
website https: https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk/ 
 
 

Pavilion 

The changing room showers and plumbing upgrade to ensure that the sinks hot water 
feeds comply with Health & Safety has been completed. The additional hot water 
supply to the kitchen sink has also been installed. 
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